
Drop Off and Pick Up Expectation 

Please stick to your drop off/pick up times 

Please drop off at the time of your oldest 

child and pick up at the time of your 

youngest child 

Only 1 adult to pick up/drop off 

Please maintain Social Distancing in the 

playground 

Attendance from the 8th 

of March will be  

compulsory, usual   

Attendance reporting  

arrangements will resume  

There will be no: 

Educational Visits or Clubs 

Collective Worship 

Visitors and Contractors will not be 

permitted into the school unless  

absolutely necessary 

Drop Off and Pick Up Times 

Yarmouth/Freshwater 

Reception Class: 9.00am—2.45pm 

Year 1 and 2:  8.50am -  2.45pm 

Year 3 and  Year 4 -  8.40am -  3.00pm 

Year 5  & Year 6: 8.30am—  3.10pm 

 

Safety in the School 

All rooms will be well ventilated with win-

dows and doors open  

Thorough cleaning will be taking place 

regularly  

Children will be kept in their class ‘bubble’ 

groups 

Staff will be wearing masks in communal 

areas and in classes should they wish to 

Staff will wear PPE if administering first 

aid to a child 

Children can wear masks if they wish to 

Before School and After School 

Club will resume  

 

CV-19 Safety Measures 

If your child is poorly, please do not send your child into 

school. Please ensure you get your child tested if they have 

the following symptoms: 

A new or continuous cough 

A high temperature 

A change/loss of the sense of taste and smell 

If your child becomes ill at school, you will be contacted  

immediately and expected to collect your child 


